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Area deputy hurt in wreck 
(KAIR)--A Jefferson County Sheriff’s Deputy suffered non life-threatening
injuries Friday morning following a two vehicle crash.

According to a report from the Kansas Highway Patrol, it happened around 7:30
on K-4 Highway, at Main Street, in Meriden.

The deputy, identified as 40-year-old Wade Noll, of Topeka, was transported by
ambulance to Topeka’s Stormont Vail for the treatment of what the Patrol called
a “suspected minor injury.”

According to the report, Noll’s 2016 Ford Explorer, identified by the Topeka
Capital-Journal as his patrol vehicle, collided with the rear of a vehicle that was
also northbound on K-4, that was attempting to turn west onto Main Street.

The driver of that vehicle, 16-year-old Haley Kimble, and her 13-year-old
passenger, both of Meriden, were not hurt.

According to the Patrol, everyone involved was buckled up at the time of the
wreck.
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